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               National Olave Service Project – ‘It’s in the Bag’ Appeal 2023 
 
 
Olave Program Members across Australia are invited to participate in Share the Dignity’s ‘It’s in the 
Bag’ campaign for 2023.  
 
This annual appeal encourages people to put together bags filled with essential items to donate to 
someone in need. Donations are distributed to over 3,000 charities nationwide to spread a little bit 
of love and hope over the holiday season.  
 
Donated Items 

There are three bag types - adult, teen, and ‘mum and bub’.  
The list of suggested items to include in the bags is available here 
https://www.sharethedignity.org.au/itsinthebag 
 
Collection Points 

Bags filled with essentials can be dropped at any Bunnings across Australia between Friday 10 – 
Sunday 26 November 2023. 
 
Making an Impact 
 
Olaves nationally have set a goal to donate 600 bags for the 2023 campaign.  
 
If Girl Guide Members would like to contribute to this goal, by collecting items and creating bags to 
donate, please get in touch with olave@girlguides.org.au to find out who is tracking donations in 
your area so your donations can be included in the Olave Project numbers. 
 
Tracking the number of bags donated is key to tracking this project’s impact and supporting 
potential future initiatives. If you would like to support the campaign by collecting this information 
locally, email Nicola on olave@girlguides.org.au. 
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